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Dear Mercer Island Permit Representative/ building department: 
 
 
This is a request for permit approval for Ram Jack to install piers to stabilize and lift the foundation on the 
northwest corner of our house during the rainy season between October through April 1.    
We have moved out of our home so the foundation work can be done.  After several weeks of the 
foundation work has been completed, the tiling and flooring on both levels of our house will need to be 
replaced as Ram Jack will drill and inject structural foam though the 1st level floor slab to make it 
level.  We are also anticipating the lifting of our foundation will cause cracks in the flooring of our 2nd 
(main) floor and replacement will also be required.  Some windows may break during the process and will 
need replacement as well. 
To allow us back into our home as soon as possible and not cause unnecessary delay of about five 
months (November to April 1) before any work can begin, please approve the permit to allow work to 
begin during the rainy season.  As the report from Cobalt Geosciences shows, there is very low risk with 
the associated work.   
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Lee 
Home Owner, 206-498-8813 
christopher.k.lee2@gmail.com 
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